Kw ?acey, Community High School

Daily Bulletin
Thursday, January 14, 2016

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Part A Diploma Exams — All students writing Part A English or Social Diploma Exams on January 13 and 14 should
check with their teacher to see where they are writing. Make sure you have your ID with you and that no electronic
devices are brought into the examination rooms. Grade 12 classes and classes taught in the examination rooms
are cancelled for the mornings only on these days. All other classes are in session.

Library- the library will be closed at lunch Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday for exams.

Final Exams — Please check the final exam schedule for your exam times. Exams start on January 19. Make sure you have
your ID with you and that no electronic devices are brought into the examination rooms.

Textbook Returns - If you are finished with your textbooks please return them to the textbook room as soon as possible.
This includes English novels.

Semester 2 - Any students who are NOT returning to Bev Facey for Semester 2, please see Mrs. Humeny in Student
Services.

Calm 20 - Any grade 12 students who have not registered in or taken Calm 20, please see Mrs. Buckley or Mr. Oatway ASAP
to get enrolled. Calm is required for graduation and needs to be completed.

AP Spring Break Trip - meeting in room 276 at lunch on Friday January 15.

Japan Trip Opening - There is a recent opening for 1 more student to come on the International Spring Break Trip to Japan
due to a student iliness. The cost is approx. $3600 and will be for 11 days/9 nights during spring break. Please see Mrs. Reid
or Miss Wong ASAP for consideration and more information.

Japan Trip meeting - IMPORTANT: The meeting for this Thursday has been moved to Monday lunch hour (due to diploma
exams on Thursday.) Rooms will be arranged for the trip during that meeting. Bring your lunch and be in the music room at
the start of lunch hour.

Save the Date - February 26th Facey is hosting it's third annual Wake-a-thon! Stay tuned for more information to come!

Grad Theme 2016 - The votes are in... “The Great Gatsby” - Roaring...2016.

Grad List - Grade 12 students, please check the grad list to ensure that your name is on the list. If you name does not
appear on the list, please see Ms. Buckley in Student Service as soon as possible.

Grad Portraits - Any graduates still looking for portrait session may go to www.iconexp.com and click on the “Book Now” tab
to book your appointment. A $30 sitting fee is required at the start of the session and will be applied towards your
purchase.Graduates who are getting a photo taken by ICON for slideshow, composite and yearbook purposes ONLY (not
intending to purchase) are not required to pay the sitting fee and will not need to book an appointment.

Grad photos - All photos must be completed by the end of spring break in order to be included in the slideshow, composite
and yearbook.

Grad Baby Pictures - Grads, please submit a tasteful photo of yourself between the age of 0-7 years of age for the grad
portrait slideshow.

Option A: Drop off hard copy (with name and phone # on the back side) in the black collection box located in the library.
Pictures will be returned in May 2016.


http://www.iconexp.com/

Option B: Submit an electronic version via email. Emails may be sent to babypicture2016@bevfacey.ca. Please save your
picture in jpeg format and name it as your ‘Last name, First name’. Also, please put your Last name, First name in the
subject line of the email.

Parking - If you are in Grade 12 and have applied for a parking pass, please see Mrs. Radke in the front office next week.

Yearbook Design Meetings are 3:30 every Monday.

Yearbooks are in! - pick up in the office

Student ID cards - any students that had pictures taken on retake day can pick up their student ID in the office
Drama Tickets - Please pick up previously ordered tickets at lunch in the office.

ATHLETICS:

Wrestling- Practice: TODAY @ 3:30 - 4:45pm. Tournament on Friday @ Memorial. New people are still welcome to join ...
come check it out!

Senior Girls Basketball-Practice TODAY @ 3:35pm

Senior Boys Basketball-Practice TODAY @ 5:20pm.

Junior Girls Basketball-Practice TODAY @ 3:35pm

Junior Boys Basketball-Stay tuned.

Swim Team-We will be having a wrap-up Pizza Party celebration TODAY @ 11:35am in room 160. Medals & ribbons from
the City Championships will be given out as well as the Team Picture will be taken so please wear your team shirt.

INTRAMURALS:
Congrats to N.L.T.F. our Division 2 Champions as they defeated The BB’s 2-0 in the final!

Friday: Division 1 Championship Final Team Rachy Baby vs Dodgie Style

Lunch Menu:*REMINDER THAT ALL MENU ITEMS CAN BE BOUGHT BY STAFF AND STUDENTS***
Soup ($2.00): Tortilla Soup

Staff Entrée ($6.00): Butter Chicken w/ rice, vegetable and naan bread

Staff Short Order ($4.50): Beef Dip

Student Entree ($5.00): Poutine

Student Weekly Special ($4.00): Pasta w/ garlic toast & side salad

Fast Food ( $4.00): Chicken Burger

Student Special ($3.00):Ham & Cheese Croissant

Dessert ($0.75-$2.00): Assorted

SUPERVISION: Thursday: Huisman, Lemko, Hicks, Schoblocher, Holt, Chung, Stroschein, Cook, Engblom-Reid, Veinot,
Kowalchuk, Gauf, Curbelo



